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Dear Mrs. Oirealds

Reference It made to the Department's letter of May 25, 2961

regarding your son, Lee Harvey Oswald .

A report from the American Embassy at Moscow dated May 26,

1961 states that, as of that date, your son bad not yet visited

the 1~mbassy Nat be had been requested to do .

	

In an undated letter

postimarked Minsk, Xay 16, 19h, and recel-rod by the Embasey on

May 25, 1961, your can stated that be had vArried a Russian girl .

You win be notified when further information Is received .

Sincerely yours,

Xrs. Marguerite Qxqt1d,

1612 Hur2v#

Fort Worth, Tome.
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June 2 1, 19GI

Denman F. Stanfield
Acting Chief

Protection and Representation Division


